
‭Box 22 Alfred H Cohen correspondence 1872-1919‬

‭1.‬ ‭Handwritten letter to ‘Alfred Henry’ dated Nov 30, 1881 from West Philadelphia‬
‭thanking him for a visit to California and mentioning meeting ‘Miss Bray’‬

‭2.‬ ‭Letter written in pencil dated Oct 29, 1918 addressed to Mr AH Cohen requesting‬
‭3.‬ ‭‘My pay without more delay’ signed F W Knowel‬
‭4.‬ ‭Recorders receipt May 3, 1918‬
‭5.‬ ‭Pay to order of Peninsula Land and Investment Co $83.33‬
‭6.‬ ‭Typed letter from Alfred H Cohen to Peninsula Land and Investment Company‬

‭dated May 3, 1918‬
‭7.‬ ‭Telegram to AH Cohen from Anna E Freitas Aug 30, 1918 from Colfax, CA‬
‭8.‬ ‭Letter to AH Cohen, Esq dated Dec 12, 1918 referring to property in North‬

‭Beach, SF‬
‭9.‬ ‭Pencil note showing $15 paid no date‬
‭10.‬‭Typed letter to Messrs Baldwin and Howell dated Oct 9, 1918 with handwritten‬

‭note in pencil ‘having received no reply’ signed by AH Cohen‬
‭11.‬‭Typed bill for ‘time, services, and labor’ for Fred W Knowel from Baldwin and‬

‭Howell Real Estate dated Oct 4, 1918 (3 copies)‬
‭12.‬‭Typed letter to AH Cohen from the First National Bank of Cloverdale dated Oct‬

‭24, 1919 referring to a debt of $10 due‬
‭13.‬‭Gas and Electric Bill for the Monadnock Building dated Nov 10-Dec 9, 1919‬
‭14.‬‭Receipt $5.00 withdrawn from Wells Fargo Nevada National Bank by AH Cohen‬
‭15.‬‭Bill from Century Electric Co dated May 9, 1919 for repair of gas range $8.07‬
‭16.‬‭Handwritten in ink letter from AE Gerhard to ‘Mr Cohen’ referring to a ‘ham set’‬

‭dated Mar 6, 1916‬
‭17.‬‭Two empty envelopes one addressed to Mr Alfred H Cohen, Attorney at Law,‬

‭from Hamilton Trust Co, Paterson, NJ dated Apr 10, 1911‬
‭18.‬‭Business card: LR James, San Francisco Chronicle‬
‭19.‬‭Postcard date Jul 12, 1918 addressed to Alfred H Cohen announcing his‬

‭assignment for duty as an Associate Member of the Legal Advisory Board‬
‭20.‬‭Envelope ‘Alfred H Cohen, Attorney at Law, 906 Broadway, Oakland, CA‬
‭21.‬‭Handwritten note probably by AH Cohen‬
‭22.‬‭Handwritten Letter ‘Tuesday’ no date sent from the American Hotel, Petaluma‬

‭‘Dear Sir I have tried in vain to reach you during the last three weeks…’‬
‭23.‬‭Handwritten letter to ‘Dear Sir’ Jun 18, 1892 “I find it will be difficult to keep a‬

‭tenant in 1308 12th Ave…” signed by WH Gregory Real Estate Broker, Oakland‬
‭24.‬‭Letter handwritten in ink dated New York May 3, 1885: “There is a letter in the‬

‭Alameda P.O. for Mr AH Cohen. Mama wants to know if you can get it for her‬
‭Transcribed 6/2024 by K McAnaney from 2019 handwritten list by Roberta O’Grady‬


